
 

 

 

Rest in Peace 

  

The Ninety-Nines have lost two outstanding members recently. 
 

Anne Bridge Baddour was a member of the Eastern New England 

Chapter for many years. She donated a generous scholarship each year 

in memory of her father, William Bridge. Anne was also a member of 

several other aviation organizations. Here is a link to the tribute 

published by the Aero Club of New England: 

https://mcusercontent.com/39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb/files/5268fea3-1c9b-

4bbb-3d0a-

759f1761126d/Anne_Baddour_tribute_Aero_Club_of_New_England.pdf 

 

Cecile Schwebel Hatfield was a prominent member of The Ninety-Nines 

and served as The Ninety-Nines' legal counsel for decades. She was a 

trailblazer in both aviation and law. Her flying was so impressive that 

Vice President Hubert Humphrey once offered her a job as his personal 

pilot. Robin Hadfield, President of the Ninety-Nines, wrote this tribute:  

https://mcusercontent.com/39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb/files/cbfbaa22-7a32-

da02-9285-b81ff957b65f/Cecile_Hatfield_tribute.pdf 
  

https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=ca25c4df93&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=ca25c4df93&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=ca25c4df93&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=bf7dd0569f&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=bf7dd0569f&e=926d3773d1
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